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Internationally Renown Real Estate Educator Darryl Davis Speaks to 
Terrie O’Connor Realtors at Company Wide Sales Meeting 

 

 
 
 
 
Because of the current market conditions in northern New Jersey, Terrie O’Connor 
Realtors is making every effort to get their seller’s homes sold!  It was such a great 
meeting that many of our associates signed up for an additional 3 day seminar with 
Darryl Davis to sharpen their negotiating skills and to expand and enhance their level of 
knowledge in real estate sales and marketing.  Pictured left to right are Matthew 
O’Connor, Vice President of Operation, Joe O’Connor, Sales Associate and company 
photographer, Josephine “Nancy” Martin, Manager of the Ridgewood office, Nicolette 
“Nickie” Lisella, Manager of the Allendale office, Darryl Davis, Terrie O’Connor, 
Broker/President, and Stan Zaremba, Vice President and Regional Manager of Terrie 
O’Connor Realtors 


